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Office of the President

My Dear Friends,

Some good news this morning. Two tests of students who were considered at risk
due to proximity, including roommate, came back negative. Chasdei Hashem.

I will continue to send updates later today.

Dr. Ari Berman
President, Yeshiva University

Office of the President, Yeshiva University
2495 Amsterdam Avenue, Belfer Hall 12th Floor
New York, NY 10033

Unsubscribe


https://yeshiva.imodules.com/controls/email_marketing/view_in_browser.aspx?sid=1739&gid=6&sendId=5026083&ecatid=4&puid=86022371-e7b8-4d70-ab04-fd50d21c6bbc
https://yeshiva.imodules.com/?sid=1739&gid=6&pgid=37&cid=51&sendId=5026083&ecatid=4&puid=86022371-e7b8-4d70-ab04-fd50d21c6bbc

